From: Connie Detrick

To: Lee Eng Tan
Subject: Solar
Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2015 4:19:15 PM

Please do not include policies that would raise our energy rates as we are seniors on fixed income.
Please do not subsidize solar companies for this experiment/developing programs.

Thank you, Connie Detrick
Tampa, Florida



